
 

BARMBY  MOOR  PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Contact Parish Clerk:  Mrs. Vivien L.E. Cox.  Tel:  01759 302290 
Email:  ParishClerkBMPC@gmail.com, Website:  http://www.barmbymoor.net 

 

The next Parish Council meeting will be held on 
the 27 June 2019 at 7.00 pm 

 in the Village Hall, Chapel Street, Barmby Moor 
 

2019 future Parish Council Meeting dates:   27 June, 8 August, 12 September, 31 October 
and 12 December. 

 

Parish Update 
 
 
Tour de Yorkshire – well done to everyone in the parish who participated in this wonderful 
event.  How proud we should be of the enthusiasm and generosity of everyone who dressed 
the village and Sutton Lane.  Main Street was just amazing, with bunting of all shapes and 
sizes, banners, Yorkshire flags and bunting, balloons, wooden letters, flowers and so many 
bicycles and colourful hoops and even a large yellow t-shirt on the church tower.  Despite 
the awful weather there was a great turn out giving a warm welcome to all the vehicles 
involved and cyclists in the race.  Even local cyclists passing by were greeted warmly! 
 
Hate to mention names, but a big thank you to Andy and Lauren at the Boot & Slipper who 
worked so hard entertaining 82 children on a rainy day.  Val French’s suggestion of closing St. 
Helen’s Square was a great idea, and this was backed up by donations from the Calley Trust 
and the Community Group. 
 
It is so sad to see the decorations being removed, but please hang on to all the dressings you 
never know they might be back! 

 
Annual Parish Council meeting – was attended by 5 local residents.  Issues raised being 
speeding traffic, road markings, the zebra crossing, refuse collecting, cycle path and could 
the website have local and current events advertised on the website. 
 
 
Barmby Moor Parish Council’s website – there are several local groups and committees in 
the village.  Please get in touch with the PC, you can advertise on the website free of charge, 
current events or even minutes of your meetings.  This might attract more local residents 
joining your group. 
 
 

http://www.barmbymoor.net/


 
 
Community Speed Watch – Humberside Police are working with Safe Roads Humber and 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council and three local authorities on a plan to implement a 
Community Speed Watch Scheme.  They are recruiting a co-ordinator who will be 
responsible to manage the scheme across the police force area.  Local volunteers will be 
used to monitor vehicles speeding, if the same car is recorded speeding several times the 
Police will intervene with the driver.  Look out for adverts asking for volunteers later in the 
year. 
 
 
Dog Fouling – complaints received about dog fouling in the village.  Generally dog owners 
are very conscientious about cleaning up after their pets, but unfortunately a few are not 
responsible.   
 
 
Front Street – you may have noticed the Front Street name sign has disappeared.  East 
Riding of Yorkshire Highways have removed as the name is no longer valid.  Have you any 
views on this? 
 
 
Bus Lay-by A1079 outside Barmby Moor House/Constantine House – PC has received 
requests to erect a bus shelter at this bus stop.  It will be the same as the one on the 
opposite side of the road. At present this proposal is under consideration.  
 
 
Local Elections 2019 – Barmby Moor was an uncontested parish with seven nominations 
accepted.  This means that there are two vacancies on the Parish Council.  If you want to 
become a Parish Councillor by Co-Option, look out for the notices on the Parish Notice 
Boards or contact any councillor or the clerk. 
 
Pocklington Provincial Ward Councillors – congratulations on the success of Kay West, Paul 
West and David Sykes who were successful representing this ward in the May elections. 
 
 
Telephone Kiosk/Red Box Library – Bring a book and take a book is a great success.  Thank 
you to Felicity Beaumont for keeping the books in order. 
 
 
Anything you wish to report – pot holes, street lights out of order etc.  Please go on line and 
report on the East Riding of Yorkshire Council’s website, or ring or email the clerk or any 
Parish Councillor.  

 


